
From: Michael Ford <MFord@theride.org>
Date: February 27, 2012 5:13:03 PM EST
To: "Powers, Steve" <SPowers@a2gov.org>
Cc: "CityCouncilMembersAll@a2gov.org" <CityCouncilMembersAll@a2gov.org>, "shiggins@a2gov.org"
<shiggins@a2gov.org>
Subject: FW: email to send (spg will do)
Steve,

This is to confirm with you that we will be sending Councilmembers the Financial Task Force
recommendations on Feb. 29 as promised.  I believe this will fulfill the intent of  Council’s motion.

My staff and I continue to plan coming to council on the 5th as previously discussed.  Please contact me
with any questions.

All the best,
Michael


